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NOTICE 

With the declaration of holiday on 12th December,2016 on account 

of Milad-un-Nabi or Id-E-Milad by the University of Delhi, 

Examinations of M.A. Punjabi Sem-1-1, Paper No-104 scheduled 

for 12th December,2016 will now be held on 13th December,2016 

(i.e. Tuesday). Time, Venue and duration of the examination will 

remain the same. 
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